
Science at Highworth 

 

Primary Science Quality Mark 

During this academic year we will be working towards 

achieving the Primary Science Quality Mark (PSQM) 

award, which acknowledges and develops quality Science 

teaching and learning in schools. 

 As part of the award, in the past few weeks, the staff and children at Highworth have 

helped to create our Science Principles:  

 

Science at Highworth is going well when… 

 

1.     Learning 

We keep learning, both in and 

outside of our Science lessons.  

 

2. Asking 

We are curious and are inspired to ask lots of 

questions.  

 

3. Doing 

We work practically to investigate our ideas 

and questions. 

 

4. Understanding 

Our learning and discoveries help us to 

understand the world around us.  

 

5. Exciting! 

Everyone in the Highworth community is 

excited and enthusiastic about our 

Science learning!  


